
 

Hull YPI Tennis Club 
Chanterlands Avenue 

Hull  
HU5 4EF 

 
 

Dear Sponsor, 

Hull YPI Tennis Club has been running for  over 100 years and was once the biggest 
tennis club in Europe. Our club offers, children and adults the opportunity to improve 
their tennis skills with our professional coaching team, socialise with other members 
in our club house, pay and play with some friends for a bit of fun or to improve your 
fitness with our cardio tennis programme. Our club has 3 astro-turf courts, 6 grass 
courts and a club house. 

We are very proud of our achievements and the hard work of a lot of people that 
even led to on-court success of winning the Hull and District Ladies League in 2018. 
We have 3 very strong teams for men’s, ladies and mixed that travel around Hull and 
East Riding competing against other clubs in the Hull and District League and the 
Winter League. 

The passion and commitment put into the club by many members now mean we 
have on average 60 players that come and play tennis on a weekly basis. However 
there are many expenses connected with running the club and we rely on our own 
fundraising events and the support of local businesses. 

The major expense for the club is paying the rent and the upkeep costs of the tennis 
courts and clubhouse. We were hoping that this might be something you would 
consider helping us with. 

We are seeking £200 for a year of sponsorship funding. This would be seen by an 
average of 70+ members of the club, plus pay and play players, other club members 
on fixture days, spectators and passers-by. In return for your sponsorship we would 
display a 3x6 mesh banner supplied by Scribes advertising your business at the side 
of the astro turf court for a whole year. We will additionally share your business on 
our Facebook page and display your logo on our website 
https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/HullYPITennisClub. 

We do hope that this is something you might be willing to consider. We would 
welcome the opportunity to speak with you further about this.  

Thank you for giving this your consideration. 

Best Regards, 

Hull YPI Tennis Club Committee 

 

 


